
 

 

 

                                                              

 

 
                                                                                                                                                                  

 
 
 
 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 
I hope this finds you well.  

 
Road Safety 

 
Earlier in the year - following a young person being knocked down by a car and some 

subsequent near misses outside our gate - I requested a safety review of the pick-up and drop-

off arrangements directly outside our school gate.  

 
The decision was taken to create a 'no vehicle area' in the area immediately outside our gate 

on the school side of the road. We have been waiting for confirmation of this for quite some 

time. This arrived this morning.  

 
Today, this area has been marked out with very clear, thick yellow paint with zigzags and 

'keep clear' written on the ground. This runs from directly outside the school gate down to 

where the school buses drop off/pick up.  

 
I would ask that with immediate effect, if dropping off or picking up your child, you respect 

this no-vehicle area and that you don't park your car in any of the yellow-marked areas at any 

time; doing so will help to keep clearer lines of sight and will make this area safer for all our 

young people. 

 
Thank you 

 
Brian McDermott 
Head Teacher 
All Saints' RC Secondary 
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